
P.E. REVIEW COURSE COMMITTEE 

A joint committee of the Engineering Society of Buffalo, Erie-Niagara Chapter of the New York State Society 

of Professional Engineers, and University at Buffalo School of Engineering and Applied Sciences 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

January 2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

 

The P.E. Review Course Committee will again offer a review course for civil engineers 

planning to take the Principles and Practice of Engineering Exam. The course begins on 

February 4, 2021 and continues through April 2021 in preparation for the April and October 

2021 exams. Enclosed please find a poster announcing the review course. We ask that you 

display the poster at your office and announce the course to your engineering staff. A 

registration form is also enclosed.  

 

The course consists of 10 lectures, focusing on the various engineering disciplines covered by 

the exam. The sessions will be taught by experienced, licensed professional engineers. Each 

session is three hours, beginning at 7 p.m. and will be held in Natural Science Complex, 

Room 201 on the UB North Campus. The course is sponsored by the Erie-Niagara Chapter of 

the New York State Society of Professional Engineers, the Engineering Society of Buffalo 

and the University at Buffalo, School of Engineering and Applied Sciences. 

 

For additional information, please call me or email me (see the enclosed poster). Thank you 

for your help in promoting this important review course to your staff. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Donald R. McMahon, P.E. 

 

P.E. Review Course Committee 


